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BY EMAIL 

July 20, 2023 

TO: All Parties in the Consultation to Review 2023 Annual Update to Aylmer 
Gas Supply and South Bruce Three-Year Gas Supply Plan (EB-2023-0111) 

RE: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR)  
Consultation to Review 2023 Annual Update to Aylmer Gas Supply Plan 
and South Bruce Three-Year Gas Supply Plan  
OEB Staff Request for Additional Clarification Questions  

   OEB File Number: EB-2023-0111  

On May 16, 2023, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) initiated a consultation to review 
EPCOR’s 2023 Annual Update to Aylmer Gas Supply Plan and the three-year Gas 
Supply Plan for South Bruce.  

On July 11, 2023, EPCOR filed its responses to questions filed by OEB staff and 
Pollution Probe. On July 19, 2023, OEB staff filed a letter requesting the opportunity to 
file a limited number of clarification questions by July 28, 2023. 

The OEB will grant OEB staff’s request and will establish July 28, 2023 as the deadline 
to file any clarification questions. EPCOR shall file responses to these clarification 
questions by August 11, 2023.  

The deadline for stakeholders to submit written comments on EPCOR’s gas supply 
plans will be extended from July 25, 2023 to August 18, 2023.  

The deadline for EPCOR to provide written reply comments and/or revise its plan and 
provide a revisions statement that outlines any changes will be extended from August 8, 
2023 to September 1, 2023. 
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Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to the Case Manager, Arturo Lau, 
at Arturo.Lau@oeb.ca or at 416-440-8109. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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